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Press Release
VIDHS Head Start Program Announces Relocation
and Changes to In-person Access to Administrative Offices

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS -The Virgin Islands Department of Human Services Head Start program
today announced that due to the demolition and reconstruction of the Anna’s Hope administrative
headquarters, its staff and operations are currently being relocated. Operations at the Anna’s
Hope offices have been completely discontinued. Please take note that recruitment and
registration of new students are ongoing.

Forin person registration, families should visit the Frederiksted Head Start Center located at Mars
Hill Frederiksted, behind Claude O. Markoe Elementary School. Support services for Head Start
families will continue to be provided by Head Start staff collocated at the various Head Start
locations across the island.

If you have questions, please call (340)772-1981, (340)642-6282 or (340)774-0930 ext. 4200.

To Qualify for the Head Start Program

e Children must be three years old by December 31st.

e Applicants must provide the child's birth certificate as well as proof of household income
for federal eligibility determination.

e Adults who are guardians must provide evidence of legal guardianship such as a court
order.

e Parents of children with disabilities are especially encouraged to apply for enrollment
regardless of income.

Apply online using the COPA Parent Portal
Visit: https://vihs.mycopa.com/familyPortal/childCare.epl. Create an online account and follow
the prompts.

For additional information, please visit the Department of Human Services
website, www.dhs.gov.vi or on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/usvidhs .

The Department of Human Services (VIDHS) exists to provide social services to members in our
community with diverse needs. Please visit the Department of Human Services website,
www.dhs.gov.vi for more information.

The Bryan-Roach Administration is investing in the Territory’s people, infrastructure, and future
through transparency, stabilizing the economy, restoring trust in the government, and ensuring that
recovery projects are completed as quickly as possible. Visit transparency.vi.gov.

1303 HOSPITAL GROUND ¢ STE1 ° ST.THOMAS, VI 00802-6722 * (340) 774-0930
3012 GOLDEN ROCK ¢ CHRISTIANSTED, V100802 ° (340) 718-2980


mailto:Ryan.nugent@dhs.vi.gov
https://vihs.mycopa.com/familyPortal/childCare.epl
http://www.dhs.gov.vi/
https://www.facebook.com/usvidhs
http://www.dhs.gov.vi/

